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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Marg Stewart, CCC representative 

Subject: Changes in content characteristics 
 
CCC agrees with LC’s proposal and the proposed wording for chapter 7.  
 
CCC has a question about the naming of the note elements for Chapters 2 and 3. If 2.20 
and 3.22 have identical names, does this mean that they are the same element? If so, 
should a reciprocal reference be added? If not, should 3.22 be renamed “Note on carrier”? 


